


Personally from Billy

Finally, here is our special issue on Christ's prophecies uttered
in Matthew 24-25. Itis a continuation of the presentation in the
October/November/December 1992 issue (#138). That issue then
emphasized the first part of Christ’s prophecies, dealing with the
destruction of Jerusalem in 70 A.D. This issue now emphasizes
the second part of Christ’s prophecies, covering Christ's Second
Coming which will occur on a date known only to the Father.

In preparing the material for this issue, we have Frank
Rushing, deaf preacher of Nashville, TN, to thank for the two
charts on pages 20 and 21. We appreciate his help!

We hope this issue will help you straighten up the confusion
caused by many popular teachers and preachers who misunder-
stood the prophecies in Matthew 24. These religious preachers for
the most part are sincere but they have thought the prophecies
about Jerusalem’s destruction in 70 A.D. really meant events near
the end of the world. Some of their speculations are wild and
“way out”.

It is time we calmly and carefully examined these prophecies.
To be sure, Christ is coming again, and we should be glad, but we
don’'t need to embarrass ourselves by wild and unsupported
speculation.
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